
Christmas is just around the corner!  
And so is the Hawridge and Cholesbury Christmas Fair! 

SATURDAY 30 November  
11AM UNTIL 2PM 

 
 

Time is ticking (all too fast!) and we only have 5 weeks before the big day!! 
  
Our little lovely Hawridge Christmas Elves (aka the Christmas Team) are working 
really hard and have lots of things planned to make it loads of fun for all and 
during the lead up to the fair, there will be boxes/tubs outside in the playground 
area for donations from you. 
  
What kind of donations we hear you ask???  We have listed below some of the 
ways you can help… 
 
 

Friday 25th October (Mufti day) 

COLLECTING TOMBOLA BOTTLES 
The Tombola is always a huge hit at all our 
fairs and this one will be no different.  In 
order to make it really great, we really need 
your support with bottle donations.  From 
fizz, wine (either colour!) to bath bubbles 
for all to enjoy! 

 
  

Friday 15 & Monday 18 November 
COLLECTING JAM JAR WONDERS 
Please bring a jam jar (or similar) filled 
with… whatever you like! It could be 
crayons, a toy, Lego pieces, stickers, 
sweets (or even jam!) They will be used 
for the Kids Tombola so feel free to 
decorate yours to be really enticing. 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Friday 29th of November 
CAKE STALL DONATIONS 

Please bring in yummy festive cakes, 
cookies, biscuits and treats for our cake 
stall.  This is always a favourite stall - we 
can't imagine why??? 
 

 
 

 
 
 
VOLUNTEERS 
We are always in need of helpers at the fair, if you could 
lend a hand on the day, or help during the lead up to the fair - Whatever support you can 
provide, is always hugely appreciated by all. Please contact your Class Rep. 
 
 
 
 

We are very excited about the Christmas Fair and we hope that the Hawridge and 
Cholesbury families will do us proud on the day and come along for some fun and 
games.  
 
That's all from us now… 
 

 

 


